
DISTRICT 211 TO HOST SUMMER
INTERNSHIP INFORMATIONAL MEETING
FOR COMMUNITY BUSINESS OWNERS
Community business owners are invited to attend a Summer
Internship Informational Meeting to learn about starting
an internship program for students.

The summer internship informational meeting will take place on March 15 from 7 to 8
p.m. at the G.A. McElroy Administration Center, 1750 S. Roselle Rd., in Palatine.

Attendees will listen to a panel of speakers who have successfully integrated interns
into their business as well as a panel of students who will speak about their
experiences. An opportunity to ask questions about hiring student interns will be
available as well.

District 211 will also host an internship fair that will take place April 12 from
3:30 to 6:30 p.m. at Schaumburg High School. Email Jan Brottman, jbrottman@d211.org,
D211 Internship Coordinator, if you would like a table at the fair.  Sign up now to
host an intern at https://tinyurl.com/internshiphost
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